
HSA Bingo Night - Friday 10th February 

 

 

Dear parents 

Please find details below of our school bingo night on Friday 10th of February at 6pm. 

As space is limited in our school hall, tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis. It is unlikely that 

we will have space to include any people without tickets. 

Details 

Tickets are priced at £1 each and this will secure your space at the event. 

Bingo books will be on sale at £5 per book and these will be sold on the night. One book provides tickets for 

all of the games and you are able to purchase as many books as you like. 

Refreshments will be on sale during the evening at only a small cost – tea/coffee/juice/crisps/popcorn. 

There will be cash prizes for the winners of each game of bingo. 

All bingo players will need to bring their own pens (daubers). 

 

It promises to be a really fun evening and will be great for all the family. 

Please complete the slip below and return to school with the ticket money. 

 

 

HSA Bingo Night 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________ 

 

Child’s class: ______________________________________ 

 

I would like to buy _____ tickets and enclose £____ (£1 per ticket). 

 

 

 


